

## SUSANVILLE SCHOOL DISTRICT

109 South Gilman Street • Susanville, CA 96130-4512

(530) 257-8200 FAX 257- 8246

Jason Waddell Superintendent

ADOW VIEW Superintendent

## The following form is OPTIONAL, you are not required to fill out and return.

## **ANNUAL PESTICIDE NOTIFICATION 2022-2023**

Dear Parents/ Guardians:

The Healthy Act of 2000 requires all California school districts to provide parents or guardians of students with annual written notification of expected pesticide use on school sites. In the event there is a need to use a pesticide, parents and guardians requesting prior notification will be notified at least 72 hours before pesticides are applied. (Unless application occurs during school recess; e.g. summer vacation or spring break.) If you would like notification, please complete and return the form below and return to student's school or mail to:

Susanville School District
Attn: Administrative Assistant,
c/o Superintendent's Office
109 South Gilman Street, Susanville, CA 96130

If you have any questions please contact the Susanville School District at (530) 257-8200.

## 2022-2023 Request for Individual Notification of Pesticide Application

I understand that, upon request, the Susanville School District is required to supply information about individual pesticide application at least 72 hours before application. (Unless application occurs during school recess; e.g. summer vacation or spring break.) I would like to be notified before each pesticide application at the listed site(s):

I would prefer to be contacted by (Circle one): US Mail			
Name of Parent or Guardian:		Date:	
Student:	School:		Grade:
Address:			
Dhanas			